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All the people tonight, put the hands in the sky
Come on boy, come on and get the rhythm of the music
high
Wanna feeling about you, I love you and I don't know
why
Everybody come on and get the rhythm of the music
high

Sun is up
Move your body
I got moves
I give up all this body, I was

Sun is up, oh
Sun is up, oh
Sun is up, oh
Sun is up, oh

All the people tonight, put the hands in the sky
Come on boy, come on and get the rhythm of the music
high
Wanna feeling about you, I love you and I don't know
why
Everybody come on and get the rhythm of the music
high

All the people tonight, put the hands in the sky
Come on boy, come on and get the rhythm of the music
high
Wanna feeling about you, I love you and I don't know
why
Everybody come on and get the rhythm of the music
high

Oh
Oh
Oh
Oh

Sun is up
Move your body
I got
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I give up all this body, I was

Sun is up, oh
Sun is up, oh
Sun is up, oh
Sun is up, oh

All the people tonight, put the hands in the sky
Come on boy, come on and get the rhythm of the music
high
Wanna feeling about you, I love you and I don't know
why
Everybody come on and get the rhythm of the music
high

All the people tonight, put the hands in the sky
Come on boy, come on and get the rhythm of the music
high
Wanna feeling about you, I love you and I don't know
why
Everybody come on and get the rhythm of the music
high
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